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June 25, 2015 

VIA Electronic Tariff Filing System 
 
Transmittal No. 3 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 

Re: Monmouth Telephone & Telegraph, Inc. Revisions to Interstate Access Service 
Tariff No. 1, Per FCC 11-161 

 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 

Please accept for filing the attached revised pages of the interstate switched access tariff 
of Monmouth Telephone & Telegraph, Inc. (the “Company”), as required by the FCC’s 
ICC/USF Reform Order, FCC 11-161.   

As reflected on the attached revised tariff pages, effective July 1, 2015, the Company’s 
rates for certain end office terminating rate elements concur with and mirror the rates of the 
incumbent local exchange company in the areas that the Company operates. 

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at 
202-973-4287. 

Sincerely, 

 
KC Halm 
Counsel for Monmouth Telephone & Telegraph, Inc. 

 


